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Charleston County Sheriff’s Office Winter Storm Closures 

(Charleston County, SC) Due to the winter storm, the following Sheriff’s Office services will not 

be available until further notice: 

 Metal Permits 

 Background Checks 

 Fingerprints for the general public 

 Report Access (to receive copies of reports) 

Inmate Visitation at the Sheriff Al Cannon Detention Center will end at 10pm tonight. Video 

visitation is still available and can be scheduled on our website www.sheriff.charlestoncounty.org 

under “Online Services”.  

In addition, the Tri-county Crisis Stabilization Center, 5 Charleston Center Drive, will be closed 

until further notice.  

The Charleston County Work Camp is open as a warming shelter until further notice and welcomes 

pets. Please bring enough food and a crate for your pet. The shelter is located at 3841 Leeds 

Avenue.  

The Sheriff’s Office would also like to remind everyone to use caution when using generators and 

space heaters, as they can be fire hazards.  
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